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CLERK’S NOTICE 

BANKRUPTCY COURT and CLERK’S OFFICE 

CLOSED THURSDAY, JANUARY 9, 2025 

The United States Bankruptcy Court for the Northern District of Iowa and its Clerk’s Office will 
be closed on Thursday, January 9, 2025.  

The closure is in observance of the Executive Order signed on December 30, 2024, by President 
Joe Biden regarding the passing of James Earl (Jimmy) Carter Jr., the 39th President of the United 
States. 

All hearings previously set for January 9, 2025, have been rescheduled. Please contact the Clerk’s 
Office if you have any questions.  Electronic filing will remain available. 

    _______________________ 
    Sharon K. Mullin 
    Clerk of Court 

https://www.whitehouse.gov/briefing-room/presidential-actions/2024/12/30/executive-order-providing-for-the-closing-of-executive-departments-and-agencies-of-the-federal-government-on-january-9-2025/

